NON-CODE ORDINANCE Requested by: Museum
Introduced: February 9, 2004

Public Hearing: February 23, 2004

Adopted: February 23, 2004

Vote: Unanimous

CITY OF WASILLA
ORDINANCE SERIAL NO. 04-14

AN ORDINANCE OF THE WASILLA CITY COUNCIL AMENDING THE FY-04
BUDGET BY APPROPRIATING STATE OF ALASKA GRANT FUNDS OF SEVEN
THOUSAND DOLLARS ($7,000) TO PURCHASE MATERIALS AND TRAVEL TO
JUNEAU FOR MUSEUM EXHIBIT TRAINING.

Section 1. Classification. This is a non-code ordinance.

Section 2. Purpose. To appropriate State of Alaska grant funds to purchase
materials and travel to Juneau for museum exhibit training.

Section 3. Appropriation. Funds are appropriated to the following fund:

001-4510-451.60-10 Supplies and Materials $5,000

001-4510-451.50-81 Travel $2,000

Section 4. Source of Funds.

001-4500-334.10-11 Revenue Account $7,000

Section 5. Effective date. This ordinance shall take effect upon adoption of
the Wasilla City Council.

ADOPTED by the Wasilla City Council, Alaska, on February 23, 2004.

DIANNE M. KELLER, Mayor

ATTEST:

)
% thos [SEAL]

KRISTIE SMITHERS, CMC
City Clerk
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CITY OF WASILLA
LEGISLATION STAFF REPORT

RE: Ordinance Serial No. 04-14, Grant for Museum Training

Agenda of: February 9, 2004 Date: January 30, 2004
Originator: Bruce Urban, Recreation and Cultural Services

Route to: Department Signature/Date

Police

Recreational and Cultural Services
Library, Museum

Public Works
Planning

X Finance *signature required R e
A

X Clerk %m \Ha

REVIEWED BY MAYOR DIANNE M. KELLER: %ﬂw N Vel les

FISCAL IMPACT: X yes$or [ 1 no Funds Available X yes [ | no
Account name/number: 001-4510-451.60-10

001-4510-451.50-81
Attachments:

SUMMARY STATEMENT: Alaska State Grant in Aid award in the amount of $7000 has
been awarded to the Dorothy Page Museum. This award will provide training for the
Museum Registrar in exhibit development and implementation. A portion of funds will be
used to cover transportation and lodging costs. The remaining funds will be used to
create a new permanent exhibit demonstrating the development of Wasilla. The new
exhibit will focus on the historical transition between the two towns and identify key
figures in the development of these towns. These improvements will enhance patrons'
appreciation of the connections and nuances between people and place in the
Matanuska Valley, and how these local developments were linked to the larger historical
forces at work in Alaska.
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